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PbS Continues to Expand the Family-Youth 
Initiative

It is an exciting time for Performance-based Standards (PbS)! New PbS

survey kiosks were released that allow youths, staff and families to

complete surveys on touch screens. PbS partnered with THRIVE and the

Maine Department of Corrections, Division of Juvenile Services to

integrate trauma-informed care with PbS, starting by adding new trauma-

related questions to the PbS Youth Climate Survey. 

PbS is also launching the Family-Youth Initiative (FYI) for all facilities and 

programs to further improve family engagement and maintaining and 

strengthening the connection between incarcerated youths and their 

families. Correction, detention and community-based programs will see 

many exciting improvements in May! 

Read More...
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